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Chicago, Illinois 60616

June 13, 1973
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Sevaralofttadocmmamo\n-mhcplm left their

indicated that they had paid. Id:mtlmw to whom you paid the

second $5.00. But, if you have a receipt for Bwing paid twice, either

by cancelled check or otherwise, I would refund you the $5.00 M,mamca,
pesicet., Bammofﬁainah;mcyofﬂmsizeo!ﬂnmlmidnﬁn

hotel provided. We had to order more food, which was not figured in

the arrangements, leaving a deficit which I have no way of meeting.

Thank you for your support and I hope that the workshop was profitable.

Yours very truly,

Ieonidas H. Berry, M.D.
IHB:as
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International Workshop Luncheon
G.l. ENDOSCOPY: Future Developments

THURSDAY, MAY 24, 1973
12 Noon— 3:00 P.M.

Americana Hotel, New York
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